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Inspiring Excellence Together 

 

January 9th, 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

This week we have had separate assemblies for students dependent on their effort grades and progress 

scores.  We have met well over a 100 students that are putting in high levels of effort and congratulated 

them on their commitment and progress.  Some of these students need to make minor tweaks to their 

revision programmes for maximum impact, which we will help them with.  Unfortunately, they are also 

some students who are not putting in the effort needed to achieve their potential in the summer. 

 

A letter sent by Mrs Montgomery (Senior Deputy Headteacher) before Christmas, available on our 

website, stated that we were considering a Period 6 lesson to 4pm for students that were not putting 

enough effort in to their studies and revision.  It also stated that students would be set Christmas work in 

each subject.  It has become apparent this week that some students have seen this work as optional.  It 

was not.   

 

Therefore, we will introduce Period 6 from next week, running on Tuesday, Wednesday and Thursday.  

This will be compulsory for students who have not completed their Christmas assignments in Maths, 

English and Science.  The following week we will concentrate on other subjects.  I suggest that you speak 

to your son/daughter tonight to ensure that they have completed their Christmas work in all their subjects.  

Details of homework can be found on Class Charts and Hegarty Maths. Log- in details for Class Charts 

have already been distributed to families – should you need these re-sending please contact school. 

 

If students have not completed the work by Monday they will stay each night from Tuesday until it is 

complete.   

 

Period 6 will be optional for students who are already putting in the required effort and I am sure some of 

these conscientious students will take advantage of the extra help. 

 

I thank you in advance for your continued support in ensuring that your son/daughter is ready for their 

exams in the summer. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mr.Careless 

Headteacher 


